
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 8:    Thursday 24th October 2019 

 

 

Well done to all the Year 6 children that took part in cycle 

training. The instructors spoke very highly of you as a group. 

I'm informed by BBC Gloucestershire Radio that the children 

representing Castle Hill will be broadcast on Tuesday 22nd 

sometime between 10.15 and 11.30.  

 

Dear families 

We have had a very 

productive half term. It has 

been great to share the 

progress your children have 

made with you at Parents’ 

Evening. 

Thank you to everyone who 

has returned  

questionnaires. We are 

overwhelmed by your lovely 

comments. We also will take 

on board your suggestions 

for areas of development. 

Please hand in any remaining 

questionnaires by Friday 8th 

November. 

We will keep you informed 

of the results. 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all have an enjoyable half term holiday. Remember, 

school finishes on Thursday at 3pm this week because the teachers 

are involved in training days. These have been organised with other 

primary schools in Gloucester and will prove to be very beneficial. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 

Year 6 for 

organising an 

amazing sale. 

Everybody 

really enjoyed 

it-as you can 

see from the 

pictures! 

A big thank 

you to all the 

parents who 

came to 

support the 

event and to 

Mrs King for 

coordinating 

it. 

In total the 

children 

raised £220. 

Well done to the Girls 

Football team. The result 

against Upton St. Leonards 

yesterday was 3-0. Great 

goal scoring Lorna! 

  

 



 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2019 

more details will be available nearer the time of each individual 

event 

 

 

 

Friday 25th October-INSET 

Monday 28th October-Friday 1st November-Half Term 

 

Friday 8th November- Last day for shoebox items 

Wednesday 13th November-Individual photos 

Friday 15th November- Cross Country event 

Friday 15th November- Children In Need. We will be having a school 

talent show to support this event. More details to follow. (This will 

be a pupil only event.) 

Monday 18th November- Children will have the opportunity to receive 

the Flu vaccination in school. Permission slips will be given out after 

the holiday. 

Wednesday 20th November-Open afternoon for New Reception 2019 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3-4.30pm 

Friday 13th December – PAWS in 

Friday 13th December-Reception Nativity/Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December-Christmas Dinner and Key Stage One party 

Wednesday 18th December-Key Stage Two party 

Thursday 19th December-Sing a long 1pm-2pm and Term ends at 2pm 

Thursday 19th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

Friday 20th December- INSET 

 

 

Reminder: Children that have signed up for Cross 

Country begin training after half term. Sessions will be 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday lunchtimes with Mrs 

Tegg. 

 

 

 


